URGENT
Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO. 2/ /2023
Dated Kohima, the 2 March 2023

NO.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2022-23 : Safety and Security of children in schools has been a
matter of concern especially in the last two years. In order to streamline the efforts for
ensuring safety and security of children in schools, Ministry of Education (MoE) has
issued “Guidelines on School Safety and Security” for fixing the accountability on the
matter of safety of children studying in all schools, Government & Private.

NBSE has issued a notification vide Notification No.106/2022 dated
Kohima, the 13" October 2022 of the Guidelines for School Safety published by MoE as
a directive to all the educational institutes for school safety.

In this regard, all the Heads of Institutions are requested to fill up the Google
Form regarding data for school safety guidelines. The information is urgently required to
be submitted to the Government. As such all registered schools must fill-up and submit
within the specified time i.e. on or before 7™ March 2023.

The link for the Google Form is https:/forms.gle/Aajv9EybjytXZA897

( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman
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A. Copy for information and necessary action:
1. All Heads of Registered Institutions under NBSE.

B. Copy for information:
1. All the DEOs/Str.DEOs/SDEOs, Nagaland.
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Chairman



